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Date: December 10, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Discontinuance of Georgia Local Expanded Area Plan

Due to a Rate Center Consolidation Plan filed with and approved by the Georgia Public Service
Commission, BellSouth discontinued the Georgia Local Expanded Area Plan for its end users
on July 28, 2001. This is to advise that effective March 1, 2002, the Local Expanded Area Plan
will also be discontinued for CLEC end users in Georgia.

As a result of the discontinuance of this plan on July 28, 2001, a credit for the monthly recurring
charges associated with this plan will be reflected on the CLEC’s bill beginning in the month of
December 2001, for one (1) to three (3) Billing Periods.  The credits will be retroactive to July
28, 2001.  In addition, CLECs’ bills will be zero rated until March 1, 2002, at which time the
Local Expanded Area Plan will be discontinued.

The following Uniform Service Order Codes (USOCs) will be deleted:

•  CCCLR
•  CCCLB
•  CCCLA

BellSouth offers several Optional Calling Plans that may be beneficial to your company’s end-
users.  The local toll calling for end-users should be examined to determine if the available
Optional Calling Plans will accommodate their calling needs.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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